
Hello, 
 
I am writing to express that I find the proposal for a new psych prison in Middlesex to be morally 
abhorrent and a step back for disabled human rights. Disabled people deserve so much better than 
this. Disabled people deserve freedom. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms Keeva Mcneill 
Scotland 
 

 
 


